
Board of Health Meeting 

Emergency Remote Participation Meeting 

May 18, 2020 

 

Present: Tyler Nims, Chairman, Mark MacDonald, Vice Chair, Paul Armstrong, Clerk, Gary Russell, 

Assistant Director, Jane Landry,COVID-19 Nurse, Robert Galvin, Town Counsel, John Nash, IT, 

Diane Lally, Wheeler Cowperwaite, Lori Joyce, EMS Academy, MCTV 

The Board of Health Meeting opened at 3:05 p.m. 

Mr. MacDonald motioned to open the meeting and read the Governor’s Phases I thru IV and what 

was opening with and without restrictions. 

Ems Academy’s request to be classified as an essential service was accepted and ratified. 

A discussion regarding beaches being already open and the opening of the parking lots.  It was reported 

that only Rexhame Beach will be tested and starting June 9th all beaches will have the water tested.  A 

review of the five beaches to be tested and was discussed and the adding of Bluefish beach to bring the 

total of beaches to be tested to six. 

Blackman’s Point camp grounds was discussed and Mr. Galvin stated the need for camps to meet the 

Governor’s orders stated early today requiring 20 feet between camps, and other safety measures. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 


